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Franklin Street Property Trust – Removal from Official List 
Description 

Franklin Street Property Trust (the ‘Trust’) will be removed from the Official List of ASX Limited at the close of 
business today, Friday 24 August 2018, at the request of the responsible entity of the Trust under Listing Rule 
17.11, following implementation of the simplification of Charter Hall Long WALE REIT’s (ASX: CLW) (‘CLW’) 
structure as approved by security holders of CLW on Monday, 6 August 2018. 

Please note the removal does not apply to the remaining listed entities of CLW, being Charter Hall Direct 
Industrial Fund and LWR Finance Trust. 

 

Issued by 

Clare Porta 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
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